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The right to vote in this country is fundamental to our freedoms and everyone should 

be able to cast their vote without unnecessary barriers. Voting by mail has been 

shown to be safe and secure, with a long history of success. It allows people who 

may otherwise have difficulty getting to poll sites the opportunity to exercise their 

constitutional right to vote. Claims of election fraud related to mail in ballots have 

been proven to be false. SB 210 undermines one of the most important aspects of 

our democracy. I urge you to oppose this bill! 


